
 

 

This is an exciting opportunity to work in partnership with the Undergraduate Primary Care Education 

team to review and update the GPPHC module and modify the workplace-based assessments within the module for future 

Phase 3a medical students. For example, with your input, we hope to redesign the student guidance for the GPPHC 

Patient Project to support students to adopt a more inclusive approach when reflecting on a patient’s illness journey. 

Together, we will consider how best to incorporate other diverse or creative methods of reflection, rather than solely 

through the current required PowerPoint presentation. 

This project will involve one Student Shaper working collaboratively with the Undergraduate Primary Care Education 

primary team, and will provide the opportunity to: 

• Have an active role in adapting current module materials and shape the future of the GPPHC module curriculum 

and assessment  

• Co-create a more inclusive assessment for future GPPHC students, drawing on a range of creative approaches to 

allow for deeper and more impactful and meaningful reflection 

Through participation of this project, you will not only have a unique experience of curriculum development, but will also 

develop your leadership, prioritisation, and teamwork skills, working within a supportive team. Once implemented, there 

is scope to evaluate any new assessments, and we would plan to share innovative work through this project through 

possible publications and/or conference presentations. 
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